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Former Abandoned Pig Finds New Home 
Clarendon now thriving with new pig friends in New Hampshire 

 

After being with the Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) for nearly six months, a one-year-
old pig that had been abandoned at a Boston residence has found her new home. 

In late October 2022, Clarendon was brought by her former owner from Northern New England 
to the residence of a relative in Boston, however, when the former owner left, Clarendon was 
left behind. Concerned for her welfare, the resident contacted Boston Animal Control, who 
then reached out to ARL, who gladly took in the young sow. 

Clarendon immediately became a favorite among staff and volunteers with her sparkling 
personality and playfulness, and ARL went to great lengths to find this special pig the perfect 
home. 

When the pig was featured in Boston-area media reports in early February 2023, a family in 
New Hampshire, who already had two large pet pigs, saw the reports and were immediately 
interested in adopting Clarendon. 

This past Friday, ARL brought the young pig to her new home, and upon arrival, Clarendon, now 
named Rosie, took to her new home with great enthusiasm. She met her new pig friends, and 
the family was overwhelmed with excitement to welcome this special pig to her permanent 
home. 
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“ARL has taken tremendous joy in caring for Clarendon over the past six months, she truly is an 
amazing pig with an infectious personality,” stated ARL Media Relations Manager Mike DeFina. 
“It was a wonderful moment to see her welcomed into her home and we are grateful to her 
new family for giving her the home she truly deserves.”   

For photos and Video of Clarendon, click the Dropbox link below: 
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/9lx6rht2t2tbb4qyludn3/h?dl=0&rlkey=o6cbzwn7wa71blfb
mi3btnba5 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2022, ARL served 20,601 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston does not 
receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in 
need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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